
 

15th June 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 6 will be taking part in a range of activities to celebrate the end of year 6. They will have the 
opportunity to go ice skating, trampoline park, visit a local park for sporting activities and watch a 
film in the local cinema. 
 
We have carried out a thorough risk assessment on all the activities and have ensured that all 
venues are Covid-19 safe and that they have their own robust procedures in place. 
 
Details are as follows: -  
 
Date:   13th July – 16th July 
 
Place:   Tuesday: Jump In Enfield (CHA); Jubilee Park (WHA) 
  Wednesday: Ice skating at Alexandra Palace  
  Thursday: Jubilee park (CHA); Jump In Enfield (WHA) 
  Friday: Cineworld Cinema Enfield 
 
Travel:  Walking to Jump In Enfield, Cineworld and Jubilee Park.   

School mini bus to Alexandra Palace. 
 
Cost:   £20 per child is necessary to cover the cost of the activities.  
Unfortunately, without sufficient uptake, the trips will not take place. This does not include lunch!   
 
Lunch:  Children will need to bring a packed lunch for each day of the activity week, 

including a drink in a carton or a water bottle (no cans, sweets or chocolate please!). 
This should be carried in a small ruck sack with their name on it. If your child has 
free school meals a packed lunch will be provided for them by the school. 

                       
Full school uniform must be worn, please send your children with sunscreen, a hat, and a water 
bottle to protect them from the sun. 
 
Payments are to be made via Arbor by 9th July 2021. When using Arbor you must tick the consent 
box which will then lead you to the payment section. If payment is not made, your child may not be 
able to attend the trips.  
 
We would like to make you aware that if your child is absent from school on the day a refund may 
not be possible as we have to book in advance. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Miss Botham and Mrs Griffin 


